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STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER GEOFFREY STARKS ON HIS DEPARTURE 
FROM THE FCC

WASHINGTON, June 4, 2025—Federal Communications Commission Commissioner Geoffrey 
Starks issued the following statement:

“As I previously announced at the May open meeting, my time at the Commission is 
coming to a close.  I will be leaving the Commission at the end of the week, June 6, 2025.

Serving as a Commissioner has been the highlight of my career.  I am immensely proud 
of all that we have achieved together.  I want to thank my team, and all of the parties that work 
alongside the Commission – from industry to public sector advocates – for their collaboration 
and partnership.  Most importantly, I want to thank the staff of the Commission – in my opinion, 
the very best of public servants.  And, of course, thank you to all of my fellow Commissioners, 
past and present.       

Finally, I want to thank my amazing family for their love and support as I worked on 
behalf of the American people.”

 


